
In 2019, Governor Pritzker signed Public Act 101-0504 into law, which amends part of the Illinois Pension 

Code. Effective July 1, 2020, the new law certain website posting requirements for the Illinois Municipal 

Retirement Fund (IMRF) and for municipalities. 
 
IMRF “Employer Cost & Participant Information” webpage 

https://p.feedblitz.com/t3.asp?/926673/75169207/7022307_/feeds.feedblitz.com/~/t/0/0/municipalminute/~https://www.ilga.gov/legislation/publicacts/fulltext.asp?Name=101-0504
https://p.feedblitz.com/t3.asp?/926673/75169207/7022307_/feeds.feedblitz.com/~/t/0/0/municipalminute/~https://www.imrf.org/en/about-imrf/transparency/employer-cost-and-participation-information

